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Comment 
I am a retired state employee and is a recipient of Blue Cross/Blue Shield insurance. As a registered nurse I 
am well aware of medical services and insurance reimbursements. I am adamantly opposed to the sale of 
Blue Cross/ Blue Shield. Elevance is promoting themselves much the same way Medicare advantage 
programs sell themselves as providing all these great services that in reality are just not true. I encourage 
the insurance commissioner to speak to Registered Nurse Casemanagers from hospitals who try to access 
services promised versus what is truly provided for patients. I urge the department of insurance Sand our 
insurance commissioner to prohibit this sale 
 


